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Opposed. Enacting this measure is harmful to Oregon. Will likely result in a net loss 

of revenue as citizens move out of state. Even I am considering my long term plans 

of living here anymore, it's too expensive. 

 Just proposing this is already a stain on our image and that cannot be undone.  


